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BCPS Superintendent Williams to join County Executive 

Olszewski on Nov. 9 to announce new incentives, 
initiatives for school bus drivers, attendants.  

 
What:   BCPS Superintendent Dr. Darryl L. Williams and Board of Education 

Chair Makeda Scott will join Baltimore County Executive Johnny 
Olszewski to announce new efforts to support Baltimore County’s 
school bus drivers and attendants amid a nationwide shortage.  

 
When:  Tuesday, November 9, at 9:10 a.m. 

 
Where:  Colgate Elementary School, 7735 Gough Street, Baltimore 21224   
 

# # # 

    
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar 
and closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, 
teachers, staff, and students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
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